PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

7 March 2023

Excellency,

Pursuant to my letter dated 20 October 2022 appointing co-facilitators to lead the
intergovernmental process on the Declaration on Future Generations (DoFG) during the 77
session, I have been informed that H.E. Mr. Satyendra Prasad, Permanent Representative of the
Republic of Fiji to the United Nations has concluded his tenure in New York. I would like to
sincerely thank Ambassador Prasad for his steadfast and able co-facilitation.

I have the honour to inform you that I have appointed H.E. Mr. Brian Wallace, Permanent
Representative of Jamaica to the United Nations to work with H.E. Ms. Yoka Brandt, Permanent
Representativé of the Kingdombf the Netherlands to the United Nations as co-facilitators for
DoFG during the 77th session. '

I would like to thank Ambassador Wallace and Ambassador Brandt for having accepted
this very important responsibility. I trust that you will extend your fullest support and cooperation
to the co-facilitators throughout the process.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba KOROSI

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



